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Pacific Heights 
Community  

News 

Spring Edition 2010  

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

April 13—PHCA Meeting 7:30pm @LBP school 

May 3—Outdoor Soccer begins 

May 7—FUN NIGHT!! 

May 11—PHCA Meeting 7:30pm @FV school 

June 8—PHCA Meeting 7:30pm @LBP school 

Well spring is around the corner. No! Really it is! With 
spring comes house & yard cleaning, soccer, and the 
return of fun night. 
  

Soccer has grown in popularity in Canada since the 
mid nineties and is now one of the most heavily 
played sports year round. This spring soccer signup is 
planned for three evenings to allow for more oppor-
tunities to enter your child to play this outdoor season. 
Thank you to the volunteers who found the time to 
help with the signup nights. 
  

Good news, Fun Night returns this spring on a new 
night, Friday, May 7th! We hope that this later date 
provides a warmer, and cross your fingers, dryer eve-
ning to enjoy skill games, baked goods, bouncers and 
entertainment. If you can lend an hour or two with 
food services, manning games, or simply helping with 
setup, it will be greatly appreciated. 
  

Finally, spring cleaning tends to result in garage sale 
season! This year we are hoping to plan for another in 
June or July. For more information, check our web-
page or watch for the billboard. 

  

Have a good spring folks! 
 

Victor Marsollier 

President’s Message 
ADULT VOLLEYBALL 

 

Monday Evenings                         
beginning March 22, 2010                               

(will run until the end of May) 

8:30pm—10:00pm 

Father Vachon School Gym 

Cost: $10.00 
 

Please call Tannis @242-7936 to 
sign up.  Come out to enjoy 
non-competitive, purely for fun 
and exercise adult volleyball!  

CHECK OUT THE PHCA WEBSITE!! 

Go to www.pacificheights.ca to see all 
the latest information in the com-

munity. Newsletters, events, pictures 
and more!  

Give us your suggestions, or just read the latest 
news from the PHCA! 

Are you able to instruct a talent or skill? (Our instructors 
are paid at a very reasonable rate.)  Are there any 
classes that you would like to see offered here?  The 

Indoor Program Coordinators are always open to sug-
gestions and ideas for new classes.  Please contact 

mail@pacificheights.ca or 978-3964 to discuss your sug-
gestions today.  Your input is important to all of us! 
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FATHER VACHON SCHOOL 

Thinking about Kindergarten for next fall?  It’s time 
to register for Kindergarten at Father Vachon 
School! At our school your child will experience faith, 
learning and a sense of belonging. We help all students 
strive for academic excellence and we also help them 
learn about themselves. Our distinctive faith-based edu-
cation shows young people they have what it takes to 
reach out and make a difference in the world. If your 
child will be five years old by January 31st, 2011, he or 
she can begin Kindergarten in September, 2010. Please 
call the school at 659- 7210 for more information about 
our school and how to register. To learn more about 
Greater Saskatoon Catholic Schools and our programs, 
check out www.gscs.sk.ca . 

 If you know of people in the neighbourhood who 
will have a kindergarten age child next year, please 
let them know of this event.   

 PRE-KINDERGARTEN APPLICATION – Father Va-
chon School offers a Pre-Kindergarten program for 
three and four year olds.  We are now accepting appli-
cations for the 2010-2011 school year.  Space is limited. 
Certain guidelines as set by Sask Learning are followed 
in selecting applicants. Children must reside in the 
area.  Children with the greatest needs are given prior-
ity.  Children should be Catholic.  Children who have 
siblings already attending this school are also given pri-
ority.  There is no fee for this program; however families 
are expected to be actively involved.  Application forms 
are available at the front office. 

Lester B. Pearson School 

3620 Centennial Drive 

683-7350 
 

Reserve your space for 2010-2011 Kindergarten by 
registering now.  The choice for a.m. or p.m. kinder-
garten is based on a first come, first served basis (as 
long as we have a minimum of 24 students regis-
tered).  Your child must be 5 by January 31, 2011.  
The form is available online or by visiting the office. 
 

If you are interested in PreKin-
dergarten, please apply now for 
the 2010-2011 school year.  
There are 16 spaces that are for 
3 and 4 year olds (if they are 
toilet trained).  Priority is given 
to children who live in our area. 
 

Fun Night Returns-Friday, May 7, 2010! 
 

After a one-year absence, the Pacific Heights Community Association Fun Night will return 
on Friday, May 7, 2010.  As in previous years, Fun Night will include games of skill and chance, 
bouncers, concessions, bingo, bake sale, the incredible balloon man, a prize room, concessions, and 
perhaps some surprise characters wandering around to entertain you. 
 

A raffle with prizes including gift cards from WalMart, Safeway and Canadian 
Tire is being set up.  Tickets will be distributed to students at Lester B Pear-
son and Father Vachon schools, and the draw will be made a few days before Fun Night. 

 

We plan to create an enjoyable evening for families in the Pacific Heights neighbourhood, and we 
need your help and input to make it happen.  Parents and interested community members will be 
invited to share a bit of their time on Fun Night to help us with the various games and activities.  
If you’d like to be involved ahead of time, we will also need folks to help with planning 
and setting up the various activities.  Please contact Irene at 382-9101 for more 
information about how you can be part of Fun Night. 

Kindergarten  
&  

PreKindergarten  

Registration  

Information 
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<ACT BANQUET HALL> 
 

Banquet Facilities, Conferences, Meetings, 

Christmas Parties, Weddings, Fund Raisers 

Capacity up to 190 
 

107 – 105th Street East (Upstairs) 

CONTACT – 370-3409 Cell. 

  A Bit More Hip ... 14+ 

                   
                                           SIZES 14+ 
 

96B 33rd Street E.        www.abitmorehip.com       306‐683‐9524 

 

 

 

Place an ad with the PHCA News!  Advertising prices: 

Business Card $25     1/4 Page $50          1/2 Page $85 
(All ad sizes are deemed to be approximate, and are at the discretion of the editor) 

 

For more information, go to www.pacificheights.ca or email 
Tannis at newsletter@pacificheights.ca 

Next Newsletter: August 2010 (Deadline August 6, 2010) 
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Babysitter Listing 
Do you want your name removed or added to the 

babysitter list?  Contact Tannis @ 242-7936.  
 

Kelsey Begg              978-0912                           
Age: 16                                                                  
Cockburn                                                     
First Aid Certified 
 

Corey Fraser            978-9726                                  
Age: 12                                                                     
Centennial                                      
Babysitting Course Certified 
 

Kyla Campbell 978-1137                                      
Age: 14                                                                
Langevin                                    
Babysitting Course Certified   

COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION EXECUTIVE: 

   President - Victor Marsollier (978-3964) 

   Vice President - Andre Moss (978-0359) 

   Past President - Terry Stribbell 

   Treasurer - Daryl Campbell (978-1137) 

   Secretary - Tannis Beattie (242-7936) 

   Member at Large - Liz Nahorney (651-6108) 

   Member at Large - VACANT! COULD BE YOU! GET INVOLVED! 
 

TASK FORCE LEADERS: 

   L.B.P. School - Daryl Campbell (978-1137) 

   Father Vachon  - Liz Nahorney (651-6108) 

   Softball - VACANT! COULD BE YOU! GET INVOLVED! 

   Indoor Programs Coordinator - VACANT! COULD BE YOU! GET INVOLVED! 

   Rink Coordinator - Daryl Campbell (978-1137) 

   Soccer  Coordinator - Victor Marsollier (978-3964) 

   Events Coordinator  - Irene Schwalm (382-9101) 

      - Liz Nahorney (651-6108) 

    Citizens On Patrol Coordinator - VACANT! COULD BE YOU! GET INVOLVED! 

    Webmaster - Greg Schwalm (382-9101) 

    Newsletter - Tannis Beattie (242-7936) 

    Community Consultant - David Godwin (975-3379) 
 

REMEMBER— IT ONLY TAKES A LITTLE OF YOUR TIME 

TO MAKE A BIG DIFFERENCE IN YOUR COMMUNITY! 

There are a number of positions 
within the PHCA that are va-

cant.  These positions are all nec-
essary to ensure that all pro-

grams, sports teams and activi-
ties go ahead as planned or Pa-
cific Heights won’t have all the 
great programs that we have 

had in the past.  Be part of a fun 
team and receive the satisfaction 
of being a community volunteer!  

For more information on how 
you can get involved, feel free to 
call any current PHCA member. 


